
 
 

Runnymede Healthcare Centre 

Outbreak Update 

Updated: May 20, 2025 

A Methicillin-resistant Staphylococcus aureus (MRSA) outbreak was declared on 
May 20, 2025 by Toronto Public Health on the 3-WEST unit at Runnymede Healthcare 
Centre.  

Until further notice, food drop-off is suspended for all patients on 3W unit and we 
encourage visits to be limited during this time. All visitors must wear the appropriate 
Personal Protective Equipment while on the unit.  All rehabilitation activities for 3-WEST 
patients will continue on the unit.  

Please be assured that we are taking every safety measure to ensure we protect the 
health, and safety of all our patients, and staff. 

Thank you. 
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